
8th Grade News...8th Grade News...  

Dear Parents and Students,  

 Our pantry item for this month is bars of soap.  We will give our donation to Immanuel 

Lutheran Church and they will distribute the collection to the needy.   

 A copy of the contract for the class trip is included in this Friday’s folder.  Please be sure 

to read through it carefully.   This needs to be signed by all parents/guardians and students.  

Also, if you plan to join us on the trip, be sure to fill out the very back side of the contract.  All 

signed contracts should be returned to me by December 17th. 

 For Christmas this year, the upper grades will be participating in a service project.  We 

will be collecting money to purchase a gift from Heifer International which will be sent to a 

needy family overseas.  For more information, read the letter included and visit the “PARENT” 

page of our class website.              

                                   God’s Blessings ,  

           Mrs. Hanna 

Important Things to Look For:   

• 8th Grade Trip Contract! 

• Heifer International/Christmas Service Project  

Information   

Next Week At a Glance:   

U.S. History—Chapter 6  

Literature—Introduction to To Kill A Mocking

 bird by Harper Lee 

Spelling & Vocab.—Lesson 13 Quiz on Monday, 

and Lesson 14 is due.   

Religion—Lesson 32    


